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June 3, 2025 
 
 
Oregon State Legislature 2025 
 

SB 1153 threatens to rewrite Oregon’s water laws in ways that hurt our agricultural 
communities, restrict water flexibility, and increase legal risk for farmers—without 
offering environmental solutions. Small farmers need all the help they can get in the 
current economic environment. In addition to the adverse consequence of their farming 
operations the outcome of this proposal is likely to devalue their agricultural land.  
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